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Construction Management at Risk 

Continuing Services for Minor Projects 

Washington County School District 

 

The Washington County School District, Facilities Department, will receive and consider qualifications 

from prospective Construction Management firms for minor services pursuant to Florida Statute 287.055. 

Contract may be renewed annually for up to five years for the successful Construction Management firm. 

The Firm will work with the Facilities Department and Architect/Engineer of record under guidance of the 

School Board of Washington County, Florida. The Construction Management firm may be assigned task 

orders at the discretion of the Washington County School Board. 

Applicants shall deliver to the School District five (5) hard copies of their proposals, plus one (1) 

electronic copy on or before 2:00 P.M. CST, Tuesday, February 26, 2021 to: 

 Washington County School District 

 Facilities Department 

 652 Third Street 

 Chipley, FL  32428 

Information and Instructions for completing and submission of the Statement of Qualifications, and all 

addenda if issued, can be obtained by contacting Kyle Newsom at the following email address: 

  kyle.newsom@wcsdschools.com.  

All inquiries or questions shall also be addressed to Kyle Newsom at the email address above.  

Construction Management firms and Subcontractors are subject to: 

 Provisions of the Jessica Lunsford Act (F.S.1012.465) 

 Provisions of the Public Entity Crime Statute (F.S. 287.133) 

The School Board of Washington County reserves the right to waive any informality in the selection 

process and to reject any and all Statements of Qualifications. 
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